
RESOLUTION NO. 20-250 

SUBMITTING A CERTAIN MEASURE TO THE QUALIFIED VOTERS AT THE 

GENERAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION TO BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 3, 2020 

 
WHEREAS, the City Council has received and reviewed the report of the Charter Review 
Commission of the City of Roseville; and 

 

WHEREAS, the City Council now desires to submit the recommendations of the Charter 
Review Commission to the voters of the City of Roseville for approval. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City Council of the City of Roseville as 
follows: 

1. That the proposed amendment to the charter of the City of Roseville recommended 
by the Charter Review Commission is hereby approved by the City Council. 

2. The City Council hereby submits the proposed charter amendments to the qualified 
voters of the City of Roseville for consideration at the General Municipal Election 
to held on Tuesday, November 3, 2020. The proposed amendment is as follows: 

 

MEASURE Shall Section 2.03 of the City Charter be amended to: 
(1) outline the process for the selection of the next vice mayor; 
(2) establish a district-based rotational process for the seating of the 
mayor and vice mayor starting in 2022: and (3) specify that the term 
of the mayor and vice mayor is two years? 

 
3. Attachment of the text of the measure and the proposed textual changes to the 

City Charter are hereby incorporation by reference. 
 

PASSED AND ADOPTED by the Council of the City of Roseville, on the 17th day of June, 
2020, by the following vote on roll call: 

 
AYES COUNCILMEMBERS: 

NOES COUNCILMEMBERS: 

ABSENT COUNCILMEMBERS: 

 

JOHN B. ALLARD II, MAYOR 
ATTEST: 

 

 

SONIA OROZCO, CITY CLERK 


